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DO YOU HAVE DC MEDICAID*, 

ALLIANCE* OR MEDICARE?  
 (*This includes AmeriHealth, MedStar, Trusted or Health 

Services for Children with Special Needs) 
 

Because of health care reform, people without health insurance 

can sign up for a plan through DC Health Link starting October 

1, 2013. So you may be hearing a lot about health care changes 

these days.     
 

BUT, if you have DC Medicaid, Alliance, or Medicare, your 

benefits should not change unless you receive notice from the 

DC or federal government or DC Health Link.  

In fact, your benefits may even get better. 
 

WATCH OUT FOR SCAMMERS 
 

If someone you don’t know calls you (or comes to your door) and tells 

you that you will lose your health care because of the new health care 

law, THIS MAY BE A SCAM.  
 

DO NOT give them money, your Social Security Number, bank 

account numbers or any other personal information.  
 

Instead, call Legal Aid at 202-628-1161 or come to our offices 

during our intake hours for help.  
 

You should also call or come to Legal Aid if you have problems with, or 

get cut off of, DC Medicaid, Alliance or Medicare. 



LEGAL AID HAS WALK-IN INITIAL INTERVIEW 

HOURS AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: 

 

NORTHWEST 

Legal Aid’s Main Office 

1331 H Street, N.W., Suite 350 

Mondays from 12:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Thursdays from 12:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

SOUTHEAST 

Anacostia Professional Building (the “Big Chair”) 

2041 Martin Luther King, Jr. Avenue, S.E., Suite LL-1 

Mondays and Thursdays from 12:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

SOUTHWEST 

Friendship Baptist Church 

900 Delaware Ave., SW 

Tuesdays and Fridays from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

 

You do not need an appointment.   

Please bring all documents related to your case. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 202-628-1161. 

 


